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Consistent with the function of the Risk Management Office and pursuant to
Executive Order No. 836 "Transforming the Risk Management Group of the Bureau of
Customs into Risk Management Office", the RMO will soon come out with Seizure
Bulletin highlighting significant seizures from all ports in the country to be disseminated
to all frontline offices of the Bureau nationwide.

In line with this, concerned Deputy Commissioners, all District Collectors and
sub-port collectors, directors, heads or chiefs of frontline offices are mandated to act
as point persons who shall be responsible for the dissemination of information.
Corollary to this, the said officers are directed to submit their official BoC issued email
addresses, within five days from receipt of this memorandum to the Risk Management
Office through rau_rmo@customs.gov.ph .

.Be reminded that in compliance with CMO No. 3-2016, only official email
addresses issued by the Bureau will be used for this purpose. All designated point
persons who have not been given his/her official BOC account are directed to
coordinate with the Management Information System Technology Group (MISTG) for
appropriate action.

. For your information and compliance.
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